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Dates for your Diary 

11th Feb Y2 Visit to Manchester Airport 

11th Feb PTA Disco - (Y3 - Y6) 

13th Feb 3 Year Olds Dental Survey 

14th Feb School Closes for Half Term 

Reception and Key Stage One Book Audit 
Following the feedback received from the parent 
questionnaire, this week we have completed an 
audit of the Reception and Key Stage One reading  
scheme books.  Thank you to the parents for 
being patient with us whilst this has been 
completed.  We have now added additional titles 
to the levels and, using some of the money raised 
via the Key Stage Funds, placed an order for some 
new books.  Could I take this opportunity to 
remind parents that in order to support us in your 
child’s reading development, that we are 
expecting children to read for a minimum of 10 
mins at least 5 times a week.  This support is 
invaluable and should continue with pupils in all 
year groups.  We are currently looking at 
developing resources and are planning parent 
workshops that will be delivered next half term to 
support parents in this role. 

Eco Council Update 
This week, the Eco Council found that some of the cars  
parked on Fairmount Road are still leaving their engines 
running. Please turn your engine off when parked up as 
this helps to keep our air clean! Next week, we will be 
asking children to record how  they get to school each 
day. After half term, we will then see if  pupils’ travel 
arrangements adapt following the introduction of a 
reward system for children who travel to school 
actively. More information will follow. 

Spelling Shed Weekly Champions  
Congratulations to 1H who have been crowned 
this week’s Champions. Well done, keep up the 
good work.  

Parent Questionnaire Overview 
As you are aware, this term we have completed a parent questionnaire to provide us with feedback and guide us in areas 
for development.  To provide us with further information, we will also be completing questionnaires with the children 
and school staff.  Below is a brief summary of the questionnaires returned.  Next term, this item will feature as an item 
on our Governing Body agenda for consideration.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The comments section provided lots of constructive feedback, celebrating areas of strength within the school and areas 
that parents would welcome development in.  Key areas for development that have been raised include: more detail on 
lesson content/topics /subjects, feedback to parents in EYFS on what the children have done that day and consistency 
across year groups on homework expectations.  In summary though, the feedback was overwhelmingly positive and 
celebrated the outstanding provision that is offered at Broadoak.  I would personally like to thank all the staff for their 
hard work and ongoing commitment  to providing the best opportunities for all our children. 

Sporting Successes 
This week has been a successful sporting week at Broadoak.  
Congratulations to our Y4 team who won the cricket tournament and 
well done to our Y6 Tag Rugby team who competed in the Salford 
Finals.  Acknowledgement must also be given to our KS2 swim team, 
who demonstrated excellent team work and sportsmanship at the 
Worsley Gala.  Whilst everyone in the team did a fantastic job, 
individual recognition should be made to Ralph, Lucie, Jamie and Oliver 
who received medals for their individual wins. 

Parent Questionnaire January 2020 
Whole School Overview 

Number Returned: 238 
Strongly 

agree 
Agree Disagree 

Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t 
Know 

My child is happy at this school. 78% 22% 1% 0% 0% 

My child feels safe at this school. 84% 15% 0% 0% 0% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 65% 30% 2% 0% 3% 

The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year. 50% 43% 7% 0% 0% 

The school has high expectations for my child. 55% 37% 3% 0% 4% 

My child does well at this school. 61% 37% 2% 0% 1% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing. 46% 47% 5% 0% 2% 

There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school. 62% 33% 1% 2% 2% 

My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school. 65% 33% 1% 0% 1% 

The school supports my child’s wider personal development. 50% 38% 4% 2% 6% 

  Yes No NA 

When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with properly. 54% 5% 40% 

Does your child have special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND)? 3% 97%   

My child has SEND, and the school gives them the support they need to succeed 3% 4% 93% 

My child has been bullied 7% 93%   

The school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively. 4% 3% 93% 

I would recommend this school to another parent 97% 3%   
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